
The X Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 48 (X-07) 1 Considering that the ITU will hold the Fourth World 
Telecommunications Policy Forum during the first quarter of 2009, and 
that the Council decides as to the preparations for said forum where 
some emerging issues will be dealt with, the Executive Secretary of 
CITEL is hereby requested to inform PCC.II about the concern that 
some PCC.I Members have expressed regarding the possibility of 
including the issue of radiocommunications in said Forum’s agenda, so 
as that it can be analyzed accordingly and that proper actions can be 
adopted. 
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